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paperback. Book Condition: New. Ship out in 2 business day, And Fast shipping, Free Tracking number will be
provided a?er the shipment.Pages Number: 246 Publisher: Machinery Industry Pub. Date :2010-08-02 version 1.
This book is based on the current model tender documents and the latest laws and regulations are written. the
content includes Introduction to Highway Engineering tendering and bidding. construction bidding. tendering
and construction supervision of construction bidding. construction supervision of the tender. which focuses on
the contents of tender documents for the construction and preparation of tender documents. In order to
facilitate the reader to learn to understand. the book joined the construction tender documents and
preparation of tender documents and other related content sample example. easy to understand. This book as
a vocational college or application-oriented institutions of bridge engineering. highway engineering
management. project cost and other related professional teaching books are also available for highway
construction management and technical personnel for reference use. Contents: Preface Chapter I Introduction
highway project tendering and bidding section of highway construction bidding outlined in Section II the basic
principles of the nature and type III highway construction bidding and tendering conditions Section V Highway
Highway tender tender relevant laws and regulations with the tender thinking questions Chapter Summary
Section of construction bidding and construction conditions of the tender bidding process Section III
Preparation of construction tender pre-qualification tender documents. preparation of construction Section V
of the preparation of the first pre-tender six construction tender opening section VII. the organization.
evaluation. calibration and contract agreements VIII example highway construction tender documents Chapter
Summary thinking questions the construction tender construction tenders Section II outlines the preparation of
the pre-bid tender stage III IV V preparation of tender documents for the preparation of VI price of foreign-
denominated offer strategies and techniques to determine...
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